FOR

THE CTF/FCE ANTI-RACISM STUDENT VOICE BOOKLET:
CELEBRATING AFRICA AND PEOPLE OF AFRICAN DESCENT

Calling all educators (Grades 4-12). The Canadian Teachers’ Federation is
looking for volunteers to engage students in examining their
understanding of Africa and people of African descent. Participate in
exploring issues of Anti-racism, and promoting the celebration of, the
appreciation for, and understanding of the contributions of Africa and
People of Africandescent (African Diaspora), all through “student voice.”

Apply by June 28, 2024

Selection is on a first-come, first-served basis.
Sign up by filling in this form.
A letter of reference from a colleague or elected representative of
your local union is required to be submitted by email to
iakinrinola@ctf-fce.ca
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